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 Newsletter No. 9 23rd November 2018   

 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
With Christmas fast approaching, we are looking towards an exciting few weeks.  As usual, we have just had 
another busy week with all the children working really hard.  We had a full governing board meeting where we 
welcomed Derek Partridge as a new member of the board.  Derek has a background in finance and we look 
forward working with him to support the continuing progress of our school. 
To kick of our Christmas celebrations, the school council will be going to Dymock on the minibus next Wednesday 
afternoon with Miss Thornley and Mrs Mattingley to choose a Christmas Tree for the School Entrance  
 
Report Cards - Next Friday the children will be bringing home report cards if they are in years 1 to 6. These will 
indicate your child’s effort and where they are with regard to national expectations.  If you have any queries from 
these or have any other concerns please contact your class teacher. 
 
Christmas Post Box -  Our post box will be available to all the children from Monday 3rd December.  The children 
have the option of writing cards to their friends’ (and adults if they wish). Please can you ensure that the 
envelopes are clearly marked with the first and second name of the children so that there are no mix ups.  On 
Thursday 20th December the whole school get together in the hall for the post box to be emptied and delivered by 
the ‘Christmas Elves’.  If you have younger children who are having trouble remembering their friends names, 
please let Mrs Thompson know and she can help you out.  
 
BFG Christmas Jumper Day -  Children are invited to wear a festive Christmas jumper or or an ordinary jumper 
decorated with Christmas ‘bling’on  Thursday 6th December and bring with them an item of festive food that will 
be part of our Christmas Hamper Raffle Prize. We would love to have mince pies, Christmas pudding, chutney, 
posh crisps, cracker (edible and pullable!) and any other Christmas food you can think of. Please check food has a 
date into January 2019 or beyond. Thank you.  
 
BFG: There is a volunteer sign up sheet for people willing to serve refreshments at the three Christmas 
performances and sell raffle tickets. Please see Mrs Carpenter or Mrs Thompson for more details. 
 
BFG: Christmas Movie Night. Thursday 6th December, 3.10-5pm (approx.).  Tickets are on sale now! £2.50 to 
include refreshments. Please fill in the attached sheet to book tickets. 
 
BFG: Easyfundraising -  Thank you to everyone who has signed up to support us through Easyfundraising. We have 
so far raised over £9.00 in just a few weeks. Let's see if we can quadruple that in the build up to Christmas!  
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Dates for the diary: 

Thursday 29th November  Class 3 – Christmas Christian Adventure in Lydney  

Friday 30th November   Clubs finish for the term. 

Friday 30th November  Achievement Assembly (2.40pm) 

Friday 30th November  Autumn Report Cards to parents 

Monday 3rd December   Christmas Post Box in Entrance Hall (For children to post cards to each other) 

Wednesday 5th December School Choir Singing at Tesco – Ledbury 3.45pm 

Thursday 6th December   Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 6th December  Movie Night 3pm – 5pm (ish) 

Tuesday 11th December   Class 2 & Class 3 Christmas Performance in village hall (1.30pm) 

Wednesday 12th December  Class 2 & Class 3 Christmas Performance in village hall (6pm) 

Wednesday 12th December  Last Bromesberrow Tots this term. 

Thursday 13th December  Class 1 Christmas Performance in School Hall (2pm) 

Wednesday 19th December Puppet Show for whole school 

Thursday 20th December Christmas Post Box Delivery/ Christmas Dinner/ Christmas Party 

Friday 21st December  Last Day of Term 

Monday 7th January 2019 First Day of Term 

Thursday 10th January  Albright Lane closed at junction of A417  (Alternative route to be advised) 

Tuesday 15th January  Last day for application for Reception places in Sept 19. 

Friday 15th February  Last Day of Term 

Monday 25th February  First Day of Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Bus – Unfortunately the bus that goes to New Mills Way will not be able to run on the morning of 

Thursday 29th November as it will be used for an early morning visit with Class 3.  If you are affected we apologise 

and hope that you are able to make alternative arrangements.  If you are having problems with this, please 

contact the school and we will try tohelp.  The bus will be back in action for the afternoon. 
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Bromesberrow St. Mary’s 

Fundraising Group (BFG) 

Present 

Movie Night 
 

Thursday 6th December 2018 

3.10pm – 5pm 

Pre-school children will need to be accompanied by an 
adult. 

 

A Christmas Film and Refreshments 

(Movie to be revealed on the night!) 

 

Please complete the slip below and return to the school 
office to receive your tickets. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Movie Night – Thursday 6th December 18 

I would like to buy ………………ticket/s for the Bromesberrow Movie Night on 6th December and enclose £2.50 per 

ticket. 

Child’s names ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Signature of Parent/Carer  …………………….              Dated ……………………..                Payment Enclosed  £………………….. 

 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://images.clipartpanda.com/movie-night-clipart-9cp4q9xcE.jpeg&imgrefurl=http://www5.milwaukee.k12.wi.us/school/clarke/event/family-movie-night/&docid=kzMmBpAzdFpQXM&tbnid=iapOIZnRelclDM:&vet=10ahUKEwi8kuzl1ereAhXLCMAKHUuNAW0QMwiJASgUMBQ..i&w=1414&h=1414&safe=strict&bih=932&biw=1920&q=movie night&ved=0ahUKEwi8kuzl1ereAhXLCMAKHUuNAW0QMwiJASgUMBQ&iact=mrc&uact=8
https://www.eventfinda.co.nz/2018/family-movie-night/tauranga

